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OFFICE OF
FIRE COMMISSIONERS

CENTRAL FIRE STATION
70 ASH STREET

Telephone 46

Lewiston Fire Department

Lewiston, Maine, October 29, 1947+
Homorable Mayor Louis P. Gagne _

City Building,
Lewiston, Maine.

Dear Sir:

Having been on vacation during the recent fire emergency,
caused by the many forest fires which endangered the many
surrounding communities. Your alert and immediate action
in declaring a fire emergency during such erisis is most

commendable.

Your interest in fire departmental activities, has left us
with an ifidelible mark of high esteem, respect, and excellent
judgment, your able assistance shall vemain with us for some-
time to come.

In closing thanks again for your véry much needed assistances.

Very respectfully yours,

SN

Z. F. Drouin
CHIEF ENGINEER
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